
Dear Sir / Madam,  
  
Tandridge District Council (TDC) welcomes the opportunity to comment in respect of the 
consultation document, "Consultation on issues affecting passengers' access to UK Airports: a review 
of surface access". 
  
It is considered by TDC that this particular consultation document relates more to the  "Industries" 
that support and  co-exist with Gatwick Airport, rather than "stakeholders" such as this District 
Council. 
  
Much of what is  examined  and written about within the document centres on the  interaction 
between the airport and service providers. As such, the Consultation has  no significant impact on 
the community within TDC. 
  
We hope you find our comments of some use.   
  
Kind Regards  
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